
Induction Key Dates 

Week Beginning 17th July 
Stay and Play sessions 

(Times arranged at Induction 
Meeting) 

This is a chance for your child to visit the 
reception classroom and see what 
activities they will be getting involved in 
when they start school!  
They will have two sessions– one with 
you and one without when you can stay 
and have a coffee in the hall and meet 
other parents.  

Week Beginning 3rd July 2023 
Home Visits  

(Times to be arranged at Induction 
Meeting) 

 

Home visits– When the Reception Class 
Teacher and Learning Mentor will visit 
your home, to discuss any individual 
issues and meet your child in the familiar 
environment of their own home. 
Nursery visits/ meetings– The class 
teacher will visit your child in their nursery 
where possible or will speak to your 
child’s nursery setting.  

Induction Meeting  
Tuesday  20th June   

5:00-6:00pm (4:30pm show around for parents if they wish) 
Arrival at School Office 

For all parents/carers of children starting school in September 2023 
At this meeting we will go through routines and answer any questions.  

You can hand in your forms or get help with paperwork.  
You can also book in for your child’s stay and play and home visit.  
You will need to contact the school office to confirm attendance.  

Monday 4th to Friday 8th September 
Start School Part-Time AM or PM 

 

For the first week, your child will attend 
school either 8:45am to 11.50am OR 
1:10pm to 3:15pm. 
This is to get them used to the 
environment and for us to get to know 
them even better! Monday 11th to Friday 15th 

September 
Attend School AM with Lunch 

 

This week, ALL the children in Reception 
Class will attend school from 8:45am to 
1:15pm and will have lunch in school so 
that they get used to this routine. 
(School gates open at 8:40 am) 

From Monday  18th September 
Full-Time School 

 

All the Reception Class children will start 
school full time from 8:45am to 3:15pm. 

Birth Certificate -Your child’s Birth Certificate is required in order to 
complete their admission to school. Please bring this to the school office 
any time you’re in school BEFORE September 2023.   Thank you! 


